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Southern California Edison October 1 Consolidated Rate Change – On October 1, Southern California Edison (SCE) plans to implement a rate change reflecting revenue requirement recently approved in its Grid Safety & Resiliency Program (GS&RP) Application and in the Proposed Decision in its Wildfire Expense Memorandum (WEMA) Account Application.  SCE filed Advice Letter (AL) 4301-E reflecting these rate impacts.  The October 1 rate change also reflects an updated Public Utilities Commission Utilities Reimbursement Account User Fee, as approved in Resolution M-4841.

[bookmark: _GoBack]On April 16, 2020, the CPUC approved Decision (D.) 20-04-013, which adopts the settlement in SCE’s GS&RP Application.  In accordance with D.20-04-013, on April 22, 2020, SCE filed AL 4197-E requesting approval of the $158.641 million revenue requirement associated with the GS&RP to be implemented into distribution rates in a subsequent AL (the aforementioned AL 4301-E).

On September 24, 2020, the CPUC approved D.20-09-024 in SCE’S WEMA Application (A.) 19-07-020.  That decision approved a $505 million revenue requirement to be recovered over a 24-month period. 


Estimated Bill Impacts of All Requested Rate Changes Effective October 1, 2020:

	Estimated Electric Bill Impacts
	SCE – October 1, 2020

	· Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill
	$127.20

	· Average Residential Non-CARE electric bill increase
	$4.70 or 3.8%

	· Average Residential CARE electric bill
	$79.90

	· Average Residential CARE electric bill increase
	$3.10 or 4.1%



This Rate Alert will be updated once SCE files its consolidated rate change advice letter.
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